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IN-PATIENT AND SHORT STAY SURGERY 
INFORMATION SHEET
Medical Insurance
If you have private medical insurance you should contact your insurer to confirm the level of cover and any possible limitations prior to your stay.
In some instances there may be a shortfall in your benefit, which you will be responsible for settling with the hospital or consultant including surgeon/anaesthetist/physician/pathologist and radiologist costs. You will be asked to provide a credit/debit card swipe at main reception on arrival to cover any costs not covered by your insurance company.
For information about the expected level of professional fees please contact the secretary to your consultant, surgeon, physician or anaesthetist. There is often a shortfall on the anaesthetist’s invoice of which you should be aware. The contact number for the anaesthetic office is 01483 456 812.
Pre-Assessment
You may require some pre-admission tests prior to your surgery and the hospital will contact you with an appointment date and time. 
Allergies
The clinical staff need to know if you have any allergies or reactions to things such as: peanuts, avocado, banana, celery, figs, dates, chestnuts, papaya, passion fruit, tomato or melon. Also things such as latex, rubber gloves, bandages, condoms/diaphragms, disposable nappies, balloons or sticking plasters are important for us to know. Please contact the Pre-assessment sister on 01483 555886 to advise of any allergies.
Patient Satisfaction
At the end of your stay you will receive a patient satisfaction survey which we would be grateful if you would complete. We value all comments however small in order that we can ensure the services we offer are of the highest standards.
If you have any further questions regarding your stay please contact guildford.bookings@nuffieldhealth.com
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